
CITY OF CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 

P L A N N I N G  B O A R D  
CITY HALL ANNEX, 344 BROADWAY, CAMBRIDGE, MA  02139 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will a hold public hearing on 
Tuesday, September 21, 2010 at 8:00 P.M., at the City Hall Annex, 344 
Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, Cambridge, Massachusetts on an 
application (#250) by Kathleen N. Walcott, at 169 Western Avenue to convert 
the nonresidential garage building to 3 residential units with 1 parking space 
as allowed in Sections 5.28.2 – Conversion, 5.28.23 – Yard Requirements, 
5.28.25 – Private Open Space Requirements, and 6.35 – Reduction of parking 
spaces as allowed in Section 10.43. 

Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 
344 Broadway.  Questions concerning the petition may be addressed to Liza 
Paden at 617 349 4647 TTY 617-349-4621, email lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
 


